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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents
Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year. We would also like to welcome the new children and their families who have just started with us. We would also like to welcome Ellie to our team. Ellie will be doing her level two childcare apprenticeship with us. 
We are currently learning about Winter, the children will be taking part in a wide variety of activities such as winter walks using cameras to take photographs of the environment, winter animal baby yoga, winter crafts and experimenting and exploring ice. Our next topic will be Chinese New Year. We have attached a piece of paper to our parent information board if you or your child have any ideas for our Chinese New Year topic please feel free to write them on the board and we will incorporate these into our adult led activities.
Please can we remind you not to drive down the school lane for health and safety reasons. 
Term dates- We are closed Monday 18th of February and re open Tuesday 26th of February.
EyLog, are you receiving your children’s observations, photographs and videos? If not, it may be because we have not got your email address, please let us know if you are not receiving your child’s daily updates so we can amend our records.
Many thanks
Emma and the BarBar team

